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Comments: I have been hunting and target shooting in this state for 52 years and the disrespect for the National

forest I see now is sickening. I cannot believe how much things have changed. A sad reflection on our society in

general. My concern with these designated shooting ares is safety. A person has no idea who will be shooting

next to them and how experienced or safe they are. It would be better to have organized and regulated shooting

ranges although I realize this would be costly.


